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Our new studio space provides us with enough rooms to offer
weekend lessons. This is our first time being able to offer
Saturdays and/or Sundays! Please let your friends and family
know - we are working on a referral program for 2022 to reward
parents and students for sending new clients our way.

PLEASE PAY AND SEND E-TRANSFERS TO

payments@pleasantmountainmusic.ca

Please add 2435A Granville Street to your contact details
for PMM. We are headed to South Granville for March 1st
(with some students having their first lessons in the new

space in late February). Exciting times!

WE ARE WAITLISTING WEEKEND LESSON REQUESTS! 

Just to reiterate safety precautions during
the latest concerning coronavirus variant
Omicron, current public health measures

recommend no more than 10 people gather
indoors for organized events. Therefore

music lessons will continue in person at our
studio, with parents, students, and teachers
wearing face coverings. Should a student or

teacher be any kind of sick, we will offer
online lessons at the time and day of the

lesson in order to keep each other safe (and
not disrupt the students

progress/schedule). Please keep in mind
that if you or the teacher are sick, we will

move online and you will still be required to
attend your lesson; we will not be offering
make-ups if you choose to not go online.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.
We will update our policies as Provincial

Health Orders are rolled out.



Group lessons are possible in our new

location, BUT are postponed until March

1st due to PROVINCIAL health orders.
We are accepting interest for the following classes:

drum circle (Sunday afternoon or Monday evening)

beginner adult guitar (18+)

beginner youth guitar (12-16)

Show Choir (10-18)

Band class instruments (small sectional classes for

brass, woodwinds, and rhythm instruments)







SEASONAL CLOSURES

@pleasantmountainmusic
LIKE, SUSCRIBE, AND SAVE!

Please contact inquiries@pleasantmountainmusic.ca or talk to

your teacher about weekend lesson times. REGISTER HERE:

https://www.pleasantmountainmusic.ca/register/

The studio is open on Monday Feb 21st - Family Day Provincial holiday.

However, teachers Sarah and Chersea are on leave, so their student

lessons are canceled (no charge).



PLEASE CONTACT OWNERS@PLEASANTMOUNTAINMUSIC.CA

FOR SUGGESTIONS OR RATES!

Gung hay fat Choy: HAPPY LUNAR NEW YEAR!
February 1st we say hello to the year of the Tiger! The Years of the Tiger

include people born in 1914, 1926, 1938, 1950, 1962, 1974, 1986, 1998, 2010,
and 2022.



The Year of the Rat (2020) was about survival, and the Year of the Ox (2021)
was about anchoring ourselves in a new reality. The Year of the Tiger (2022)

will be about making big changes. This will be a year of risk-taking and
adventure. We’re finding enthusiasm again, both for ourselves and for
others. Everyone is fired up, generosity is at an all-time high and social

progress feels possible again.



https://youtu.be/QS-MIhsJCTA
https://www.pleasantmountainmusic.ca/register/
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OUR WONDERFULLY TALENTED FAMILY IS GROWING!

SARAH JAY CAWSTON




CHERSEA 




CHRIS KING

sarah@pleasantMountainMusic.cA

CHERSEA@pleasantMountainMusic.cA

CHRIS@pleasantMountainMusic.cA

ISSUE 2 VOLUME 2JOIN THE PMM TEAM TODAY!
Ask us about our first time no-

obligation $25 trial lesson. You'll
experience the Pleasant Mountain

Music difference yourself!






We are thrilled to announce this additional instalment of

our studio’s digital presence, along with our Instagram

account, and Facebook Page. A huge thank you to Chris King

for his work to get the site up and running, and to Chersea,

Chris, and Sarah for working diligently on the content

creation. 




WE HAVE LAUNCHED OUR WEBSITE!

piano, trumpet, theory, history
(waitlist)

voice, piano, guitar, trumpet, theory,
songwriting, musicianship courses
(waitlist) 

guitar; acoustic and electric

Drums & Percussion

voice & piano

voice & piano

On February 21st we celebrate Family day. This Family Day is

Extra Special for us, because of you! We're so Proud of our

little business and it's all thanks to  our clients, our

students and our community built family.  Thank you for

making PMM what it is. Because of you, we're now moving into

a bigger location on 2435A Granville Street! thank YOU!


